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Devils Lake Regional Child Support Enforcement Unit is moving  
 
BISMARCK, N.D. – The North Dakota Department of Human Services’ Devils Lake Regional 

Child Support Enforcement Unit is moving February 25-27 to the former Elks building at 1820 

Walnut Street E., Suite 4, in Devils Lake.  The office will reopen for walk-in customers March 2.   

 

Child Support Enforcement Division Director Mike Schwindt said that while the office will be 

closed to walk-in customers February 25-27 for the move, customers will be able to receive 

service via telephone. Customers can call office staff at 701-665-4475, or can call the state 

customer service unit at 1-800-231-4255.  

 

The Devils Lake Regional Child Support Enforcement Unit employs 14 people. They establish 

and enforce child support and medical support obligations, establish paternity, and conduct 

review and modifications of court orders.  

 

For information about child support enforcement services, visit www.childsupportnd.com. 
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